
I’m Grounded
I will spare you the details, but apparently I’ve caught some
sort of stomach virus (and it causes stomach pain – OUCH!). 
Of course, I can’t call in sick to my job as a SAHM (stay at
home mom), and just my luck that my husband has work today, so
I’m stuck with the two little ones.  Actually, they’re stuck
with me – I don’t feel well enough to go to Walmart or to take
them anywhere else, so I can’t even kill time that way – I’m
grounded.  And I do need to go to Walmart – I’ve already
endured one tantrum about our lack of fruit loops.  I don’t
think  I  could  handle  another  one.   Is  there  fruit  loops
delivery?  I actually want to go to Walmart – like I said, it
would kill the time anyway.  At least I can blog like a maniac
right now while the baby is napping.  When he wakes up, I will
be at his mercy.  He gets really bored around the house and
wants to be held all the time.  But when I hold him, he just
wants to grab things he shouldn’t and bang on my computer
keyboard.  I guess I might say I’m bored.  It’s not that I
have nothing to do; there are always blog posts to write (I’m
sitting on 14 drafts right now!), newspapers from weeks ago to
read, thank you notes and birthday party invitations to write,
a messy house to clean, laundry to do, an anniversary photo
album to put together…  it’s just that I don’t feel like doing
any of that.  Or feel like doing much of anything, for that
matter.  I guess I’ll sit here and watch Dora the Explorer all
day.  I’m getting hungry, but I’m scared to eat anything
because of my stomach.  I have a meeting I’d really like to
get to later…  sigh.  Being sick sucks.  I hope I feel better
for date day tomorrow!!!
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